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 The BOT have given general direction to proceed with updated designs for the Main 

Street Streetscape Project. New cross-sections are being developed now. 

 The Elizabeth Streetscape project has been awarded $250,000 from CDOT’s Revitalizing 

Main Street Grant and $1,000,000 from DOLA’s EIAF Teir II Grant. 

 The MSBOD has received a 60% design drawing set for an archway sign at the 

intersection of SH-86 and Main Street. 

 The MSBOD has purchased a website from Locable which house a community calendar 

and promote Elizabeth area events. 

 The HAB is working on creating a Historic District within Town and updating the Design 

Guidelines to include additional language about historic properties. 

 The HAB is in the process of collecting oral histories and creating an oral history website. 

 The Town has submitted an application for a GOCO Planning and Capacity Grant jointly 

with Elizabeth Parks and Recreation District and Elizabeth School District for the 

Elizabeth Area Parks, Trails, and Open Space Master Plan. 

 Staff is planning to present a Daycare/Nursery Code update to the Planning Commission 

on May 7th and to the BOT on May 14th. 

 


